Steven SeEe

From: Missy Forti <missyforti@icloud.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 7:28 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Testimony SUPPPORTING H7969

Dear Chair Donovan and Members of the House Committee on Health and Human Services,

Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony in support of House Bill 7969.i am 100% for this bill. Please keep our
elderly safe. They deserve it.

Missy Forti

Sent from my iPhone



